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Co-Owners: 

 

As we all know, the Winter of 2017-18 was extraordinary in terms of snow 

accumulation, the frequency of snowstorms, and below average temperatures in 

our area.  The result was icing on the roofs on some homes. 

The Board hired ALC Maintenance LLC to examine our attics and determine what 

can be done to improve the insulation and reduce the icing conditions. 

The Board is always concerned with the safety of our residents while maintaining 

the value of our homes.  With these thoughts in mind, ALC Maintenance LLC and 

it contractors will be working throughout the community to make the necessary 

improvements. 

Please remember, our oldest homes are eleven-twelve years of age and all homes 

require on-going maintenance and periodic repairs. 

The Board is always looking for ways to improve our beautiful community.  Please 

be patient and understanding as these necessary improvements take place.   

You will be notified by County Wide Property Mgmt. when work will commence in 

your unit.  Units in need of improvement are being prioritized and 24 will be done 

as soon as scheduling permits. 

 

The Board of Directors 


